
From: Randolph, Edward F. 
Sent: 6/1/2012 2:46:14 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: efr@cpuc.ca.gov (efr@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Following up on 851 issues 

One of the items went out the day after we meet. I am pushing on the rest and there should be 
action soon. 

On Jun 2, 2012, at 5:39 AM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 

Ed 

Thanks for meeting with Conor and me to talk about PG&E's pending Tier 3 
Section 851 Advice Letters under the pilot program. 

Thought I would check in with you to see if you'd had a chance to follow up 
with Andrew and whether there is anything else we should be doing right now 
to facilitate the process? 

You missed quite a show with PAC and Frank earlier this week! I admire their 
courage. 

Hope you have a good weekend. 

Laura 
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